COLLEGE MASTER PLAN

(Board of Trustees Meeting, December 11, 1964)

The master plan of the College campus was adopted by the Board.
They agreed to move ahead first with the residence hall (if it becomes
necessary to make a choice) because of needs arising out of the loan
agreement with HHFA. However, it is expected that the various parts
of the first phase of the College's building program will move ahead

together.




